
Statelof California, Edmund G. Brow@ Governor 

California Coastal Commission 

.631 Howard Street, 4th floor 
San Francisco, California 94105 
(415) 543-8555 

Janua ry 10, 1980 

Mr Lee V. Gossick 
Executive Director for Operations 
Nuclear Regulatory ommi ssion.  
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Dear Mr. Gossick: 

The California Coastal Commission has found that the program for monitoring 
the radjDMdigical discharges from the San Onofre Nuclear Gener'atina Station, 
which has been requid by the NRC:, is, grossly inadequate. ,A independent 
scientific review committee, sponsored by the Commission,,.observed that the 
design and implementation of Southern California Edison monitoring program 
is. so inadequate that the accurate location of sampling .sthtfons carmot even 
be determined. In other words', it is d ifi cult t'o detect.where andhow much 
radi.onuclides azre present in the mari ' nvironment offshore the Plant' I 
have sent. the full report on:the monitiricj program'to"Mr. 'De' Ygri of 
your staff.  

We urgently request that you work with Southern California Edison to correct 
the deficiencies in.the monitoring program. Because both San Oiofre Units 2 
and 3 and Diablo Canyon Units 1 and 2 may soon be before the NRC for operating 
license proceedings, it is important to assure the California public that 
all possible adverse impacts of the plants on the marine environment will be 
detected and corrected.  

The Commissioners and I look forward to your e ponse 

Si cerel, 

MICHAEL L. FI CHER 
Executive Director 

cc: Mr. Richard De Young, Director.  
Division of Site Safety and Eivironmental 
Analysis 

Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

State Commissioners 
Russell Schweickart, Chairman 
California Energy Commission 

Beverly Meyers 
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